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Creating a rule which will hinder those working in the ag community will continue to bring our
state on a rapid downhill slide. If a person is incapable of taking care of themselves and resting
when needed, styaing hydrated etc, then they should not have an outside job. Our founding fathers
built this country in hot miserable weather, we should be able to work in it. Stop trying to pamper
the next generation to work hard. Trade labor will not survive. Ranching and farming and even
highway departments will all be efected by this and out government should know better than to
create something as outrageous as this. If you arent capable of working outside.... get an insiude job.


